
Whatôs Happeningéééé... 

The Sept Agility, Obedience and Rally Trials were a HUGE success!!  

Thank you to one and ALL who came out to help, exhibit dogs or just give support. 

Itôs Election time again! 

The nominating committee has been selected and consist of Donna Smith, Irene 

Lokcik and Linda McLelland. Elections will take place at the Oct General meeting 

held on Oct 26, 2015.  

More on page 3 

VST Test held Oct 4, 2015 presents us with a PASS!!!! 

Story and pics on page  4 

Awards Banquet is scheduled for Jan 16, 2016!! 

The Awards Banquet will be held at the Bicentennial Indoor 

Pavilion located at  530 East 8680 South, Sandy, UT. Prime Rib, 

$10.00 per person plus a side dish to share. Email reservations to 

Michelle Larsen @ hippoml@yahoo.com by Jan 9, 2016.  

Be sure to fill out the Awards Application also for titles/

certificates your dog/s have earned in 2015 and get the forms back to Catherine 

Beattie by Dec 31, 2015 Medallions and ribbons will be presented at the Awards 

Banquet. Catherineôs contact info is on the form and the form is on page 5 of this 

newsletter. 

Renewal Time AGAIN!!!!  

I will be sending out the Renewals by Oct 30th, PLEASE fill them out ASAP and 

get them sent back with your dues. Deadline is Dec 31, 2015ðmore on page 3 
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Say hello to the NEWEST STAR Puppy and CGC Graduates! HUGE Congratulations to 

one and all!                                                     

 

 

 

 

STAR Puppy Graduates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CGC Graduates 

Photos by Christine Wright of Upside Wright Photography 



                 

      The club wishes to send sincere condolences to the Ramage Family on the passing of Tom. Our 

thoughts and prayers are with his family at this very tough time. 

Page 3 
IMPORTANTéé.GSLDTC Training Classes 

 

If you havenôt heard yeté. WE ARE STAYING AT THE ARMORY 

FOR CLASSES!!!!!  The room/s we use for training have under gone their 

remodel so we get to STAY!! 

 

Also important: A motion was made at the last Board Meeting to increase the 

class prices. The motion passed with  no opposed. So as of Jan 1, 2016 our 

training classes will be $85.00 for an 8 week course, $75.00 for the 2nd dog in 

household or continuing classes. 

Itôs Renewal Time !!!! 

I will be sending out the Renewals by Oct 30th, you MUST fill out all info on 

the form and send back with your dues (if owed) by Dec 31, 2015  By getting the 

form and dues back to us ASAP, it allows us to get the new directories com-

pleted sooner and out to the membership. So PLEASE, even though the deadline 

is Dec 31, 2015, DO NOT wait until then to get it done. Do it when you get the 

form, while it is fresh on your mind. Otherwise, I will be forced to ñhauntò you 

for them. It really just takes a few minutes to do. Thank you!!!!  

Itôs Election time again! 

Elections will take place at the Oct General meeting held on  

Oct 26, 2015. At 7 pm. 

Here is the slate the nominating committee has put together. 

Nominations will also be heard from the floor. 

President -            Irene Lokcik 

Vice President -    Kathleen Jones 

Treasurer -            Donna Smith 

Ex Secretary     -   Dorathy Hart 

Home Secretary-  Judy Campbell 

  

Training     -         Wendy McCleery & Jeanne Rankin 

Hospitality -         Michelle Larsen & Stephanie Evans 

Show         -          Jeff McCleery & Mark Kuhn 

Trophy       -         Catherine Beattie & Christine Wright 

 

Come on out and VOTE!!!! 


